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Pedestrian Incident with WeGo Star 
 
NASHVILLE – This morning at approximately 7:50 a.m. a person was struck by an outbound train while on the 
railroad tracks near downtown Nashville at Anthes Drive. No passengers were on board the train at the time 
and no other injuries have been reported. The current status of the person struck is unconfirmed. 
 
The Nashville Metropolitan Police Department and the WeGo Operations and Safety staff are onsite, and train 
staff are fully cooperating with the ongoing investigation. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


